

St. JOHN'S HIGH SCHOOL

401 Church Ave., Winnipeg, Manitoba R2W 1C4
Main Office Fax: 204-582-5891 Guidance Office Fax: 204-582-5898

a: 204-589**-**4374

Middle Years Office Fax: 204-586-5710

D. Taylor, B.A., M.A. Principal L. Young, B.A., B. Ed., Spec Ed, PBDE Vice – Principal

J. Haines, B.A., B.Ed. Vice – Principal

RE: Invitation to meet

Matt Henderson – Superintendent of the WSD

January 16, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Parent Council of St. John's High School would like to invite ALL interested parent/guardians to a meeting in the cafeteria on Thursday, January 25, 2024 at 4:45 pm – 6:00 pm.

The prime purpose is to meet the Winnipeg School Divisions new Superintendent, Matt Henderson. Come and listen to his vision of Education and Community. There, as well, will be opportunities to ask him questions that you may have. Needless to say, rich conversations will ensue over a dinner that will be provided.

If you are planning to attend, to assist in Dinner preparation, please contact the school prior to Tuesday, January 23, 2024 at 204-589-4374 to confirm your attendance.

We look forward to your presence.

Together in Education

Lougher Taylor.

Doug Taylor